PRESS RELEASE '

RELEASE OF 2024/2025 END-OF-YEAR EXAMINATION RESULTS

The Office of the Acting Registrar is pleased to inform all students that examination results
for the end of the 2024/2025 Academic Year have been duly released today, Friday,
25th July 2025, following the Senate's Approval of the results.

The results are accessible online through SARIS. Only students without outstanding fee
balances and issues with the College will be able to access their results. Those with a fee
balance and issues must resolve them with the relevant offices before they can access
their results. Those facing challenges logging in must contact the ICT team for assistance
during working hours on 0883488612.

Students who have failed and have been referred in some courses are expected to sit for
supplementary/referral examinations. Students are expected to report to College for
supplementary examinations on 30" July 2025, and the referral examinations will be
administered from 4t to 15" August 2025.

Disclaimer: The College will not be responsible for students who shall not sit for referral
examinations, for reasons other than the valid reasons listed in the DCE Rules of
Assessment Handbook and Examination Handbook.

Students who are not satisfied with their results can file an appeal against Senate
decisions within two weeks from the date of the release of the 2024/2025 end-of-year
examination results. The appeal should be in writing, addressed to the Office of the Acting
Registrar (Academics), stating clearly the grounds/reasons for the appeal, and also
attaching a proof of payment for the appeal to the appeal letter. The last date for receiving
appeals is 8th August 2025. All appeal letters that come after the said date shall not be

entertained.

Meanwhile, the opening date for the 2025/2026 Academic Year will be communicated in
due course.

Kelvin T.S. Buya
FOR ACTING REGISTRAR (ACADEMIC)

CamScanner



https://v3.camscanner.com/user/download

